
Stockton Unified School District & National Union Health Workers (NUHW) 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

On May 23, 2025, NUHW met with the District to discuss several ongoing concerns raised by 
members. Topics included questions about the use of certain employee benefits, requests for 
clarification on related policies, and issues regarding payroll understanding and accuracy. 

The District is awaiting NUHW next steps. 

 

 

May 7, 2025 

The District has passed their comprehensive proposal to NUHW on May 7, 2025. The District is 
awaiting a response or counter from NUHW. 

The District followed up with NUHW on May 13, 16 & 21st, during which NUHW informed the 
District that they have appointed a new bargaining representative. The District is currently awaiting 
a response regarding next steps. 

 

March 11, 2025 

The District is presenting its proposal for negotiations, with a public hearing scheduled for the 
March 11, 2025, board meeting. NUHW has not yet submitted its sunshine proposal. 

The District remains committed to fostering a collaborative and respectful bargaining process that 
supports our employees while ensuring the best outcomes for our student, our employees, and our 
community. 

Negotiations are expected to begin in April. 

 

 


